

5/6/91

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission Mr. John W. Lubinsky Sealed Source Safety Paction Medical, Academic and Commercial Use Safety Branch Division of Industrial and Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS 1717 H. Street N.W. Washington D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Lubinski,

I am in receipt of your letter of April 25, 1991 requesting reports for the 1st, 2nd, 3rd and 4th quarters of 1990.

These reports are in the process of being copied and should be in the mail to you in a couple of days. In the meantime if you have any questions please call me at 301 963-3200 ext. 202. 7/12 - telephor call

Sincerely

Robert H. Jones

Radiation Safety Officer

NEO31

9903110340 910506 PDR